
From: CHACHAR, Noor Hassan [mailto:chacharn@who.int]  

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 4:06 PM 
To: nadiazafar375@gmail.com 

Cc: Imran Ali; KHALID, Muhammad 
Subject: Official Explanation  

 

Dear Mrs. Nadia, 
 
As you are found absent today from your duty station in UC-13, Gulshan without providing the 
prior information. It is a totally non-serious attitude towards national cause. Since we are in 
crtical situation after reported confirmed Polio case in your neighbour UC which is alarming for 
the program, but your poor role/ performance in this situation is discouraged at all. However, 
you supposed to be in the field to get collected not responding houses data/ Facilitation 
training of FLWs training.  
 
Moreover, You have hereby issued an explanation in this regard and I am expecting that you 
will not repeat the same mistakes in future. You need to report to your assigned UC by 
tomorrow positively to support the pre-campaign activities for upcoming SNID.  
 
 
Dear Imran sb, 
 
This is for your information & further action. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Noor Hassan  
 
PEO-WHO 
 


